
 

 

January Chapter Meeting Report 
  

The January 9 ENE Chapter meeting via Zoom was successful, 
although we would like to see more attendees. Following the 
meeting, Sue Benua gave a presentation about Gyroplanes. 
Pictures from the meeting and Sue's presentation below. 

 

The Secretary's Report from the meeting can be found 
here: https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/199

10ed2-3eee-467d-8a31-
23cce921f180/ENE_Sec_Report_Jan_2021_word.docx 
 

Please let Karen Mitchell or Beth Young know if any updates should be 
made. 

  

 

**************************************************** 

 

February Meeting Zoom Link 

Our next meeting will be taking place on MONDAY, February 8
th

 at 
7pm (Zoom available at 6:30pm).  

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=fbac831f19&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=fbac831f19&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=fbac831f19&e=75347ca4ae


 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/96762452533?pwd=VWxOVDU0UHZTUS9QRlpCQWJ
DOHJoUT09 
Meeting ID: 967 6245 2533 
Passcode: 342051 
One tap mobile 
+19292056099,,96762452533#,,,,*342051# US (New York) 
Dial by your location 
+1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 
Meeting ID: 967 6245 2533 
Passcode: 342051 
 
***************************************************************************** 

  

Celebration of 2020 and 2021 Scholarship Winners 

 

Save the Date! 

 

On Saturday March 13
th

 join us to celebrate the 2020 and 2021 
Scholarship winners! 
 
Commander Beth Young, US Coast Guard Retired, will be sharing 
with us her story – from the Service Academy through Navy Flight 
School and on to flying Coast Guard Missions. We are so looking 
forward to all her stories and insights.  Don’t miss it!    
 
Here is a link to the flyer and registration 
form: https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/474
2e810-2710-4eab-8342-
c5521cc49b2a/2021_Scholarship_Luncheon_Final_v2.pdf 
 
Donations to the Scholarship Fund are welcome! 
Please send your checks made out to the Eastern New England 99’s 
Chapter, with the memo Scholarship, to: 
Susan Benua 
19 Brook Lane, 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=a39cddbdab&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=a39cddbdab&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=f09d8901fe&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=f09d8901fe&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=f09d8901fe&e=75347ca4ae


Berlin, MA 01503-1671. 

  

****************************************************************************** 
 
Are you doing great aviation related things during the Pandemic 
that you’d like to share?  Please email Jessie.zuberek@gmail.com or 
reply to this email.  It’s been a strange year, but we know a lot of 
you ladies are out there doing great things.  We’d love to share!  
 
Jessie Zuberek 
Chair, Eastern New England Chapter of the 99s 

 

  

 

 

January 9 Zoom 
Meeting 

 

Zoom meetings are a 
productive way to get 
the Chapter's work 
done and a good way 
to connect with your 
sister 99s. Please 
consider attending 
future meetings! 

 

Sue Benua's Gyroplane 
Presentation 

Sue gave a detailed 
presentation of her journey to 
owning and flying a gyroplane 
following the January 9 
meeting. Some attendees 
wanted more information, so 
Sue has provided the following 
links: 

  

 

mailto:Jessie.zuberek@gmail.com


 

 

 
 
 

Chapter Dues 

Chapter dues of $15, 
used to cover 
miscellaneous 
expenses such as 
postage, are due 
now. 
 
Checks can be sent 
to: 
Susan Benua 
19 Brook Lane, 
Berlin, MA 01503-
1671. 
 
If you are sending a 
donation for the 

The Gyropedia link 
is https://iapgt.org/index. This is 
an online ground school and 
reference site for gyroplane 
operation.  Some materials 
are available without a 
subscription, but if anyone 
would like to see what a lesson 
looks like I'd be happy to set up 
a screen share so you 
can decide if you want to 
subscribe. 

  

AutoGyro USA YouTube video 
at Sebring, FL 2018. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v
=Etcq3lfqIbs.  They were using 
my gyro as 

their demonstrator/trainer 
before I bought it, and it's the 
one shown in this video.  Bob 
Snyder was my instructor. 

  

Paul Bertorelli "Even a 
numbskull like me can learn to 
fly a gyroplane" 

https://youtu.be/_4166Unh . Paul goes 
over the 
transition requirements, basic 
information about how a 
gyroplane works, and later in 
the video. there's cockpit views 
and explanations. 

  

I'm always happy to field 
additional questions, so if you 
think of 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=b9b7a890fe&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=acb0c637e6&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=acb0c637e6&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=7d64a590df&e=75347ca4ae


Scholarship Fund, 
you can include your 
dues in the same 
check, with the memo 
"Scholarship and 
Dues." Any amount 
over $15 will go to 
the Scholarship 
Fund. 

 

something else please shoot 
me an email sue@benua.net. 

 

 

mailto:sue@benua.net.

